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           DOC21/689131 

Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 

23 June 2021  

Dear Mr Betts 

Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School (SSD 9483): 
Submission of Demolition Work Plans and Statement in accordance with 
Condition B17.  

I refer to the Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High school 
approved on the 30th November 2020  

In accordance with condition B17 of the Development Consent, the following 
documents are submitted to the Planning Secretary for information: 

• SSD 9483 - B17 - Demolition Work Plan Revision 2, dated 17 June 2021 by
Richard Crookes Constructions Pty Ltd.

• SSD 9483 - B17 - Written Statement regarding compliance with safety
requirements of the standard, Appendix 2 of the Demolition Work Plan Revision
2, dated 17 June 2021 by Richard Crookes Constructions Pty Ltd.

• SSD 9483 - B17 - CV of suitably qualified person, Appendix 3 of the Demolition
Work Plan Revision 2, dated 17 June 2021 by Richard Crookes Constructions
Pty Ltd.

These documents have been reviewed internally by myself and the Compliance Team. 

Department of Education therefore submits the above document to the Planning 
Secretary for information. 

Yours sincerely 

Angelo Parissis 
Senior Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW   


